
The CAC began serving
child victims of sex-
trafficking. The number of
victims has grown 350% in
3 years. 

2018

The CAC launched a Training
& Prevention Program to
educate the community on
child abuse. To date,
approximately 20,000
individuals have participated
in a training.

2015

The Child Advocacy Center
opened its doors in
Antelope Park, serving 36
children in the first year. 

1998
The CAC opened satellite
offices in York and Nebraska
City (now Auburn) to better
serve rural families.

2014
Dan & Cara Whitney
pledged a gift of $1 million,
allowing the CAC to break
ground on a new building.

2009

Now serving over 1200
children per year, The CAC
began the silent phase of a
$5.2 million Capital
Campaign.

2020

LB 993 was passed,
mandating CAC utilization
for children who are 3 to
18 years of age and are
alleged to be victims of
abuse.

2012

The CAC expanded on-site
mental health services
through an increased
collaboration with Project
SAFE and a new partnership
with Lutheran Family Services.

2012

The CAC is breaking ground
to give the children we serve

 Room to Heal.

2021

The number of children
served annually by the CAC
had grown to over 600. The

search began for a new space
that could accommodate the

growing need.

2007

The new location in
University Place opened its

doors with 8 staff members.

2011


